
 
 

Grief has no time limit. Whether you have recently lost a loved one or if it has been a period of time, you 
are invited to the next Grief and Loss Support Class sponsored by Hospice of Gladwin Area. This 6-week 
class is not so you will forget your loved one but to help you move through your journey of grief by 
providing a safe place to share and equipping you with tools to take on your journey. The class begins on 
Wednesday, December 13, 2023, and will meet each week until Wednesday, January 24, 2024, from 
3:00 to 4:30 pm at the Beaverton Activity Center, 106 Tonkin Street, Beaverton.  Janet Flynn, Linda 
Maxwell and Linda Stodolak will be the facilitators for this session. 

 Please call the HGA office at 989-426-4464 to register or for questions 

 


